
 

     

      

          

              

              

              

              

          

 

8th June 2016 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I can now confirm all transport arrangements have been made for swimming which commences on 
Monday 13th June every day for two weeks.  All children will need to meet at the ferry for 8.45am 
each morning in order to catch the 9am ferry and will need to be picked up at 11.50am in order to be  
returned to school in time for their lunch, unless you have organised other arrangements with school. 
Those parents who have kindly offered to help with transport will all have completed a Volunteer 
Driver Form.  
 
Each day your child will need: 

 Clean dry swimming costume (no bikinis or baggy shorts please). This could be worn under 
your uniform but please remember underwear! 

 Clean, dry towel. 

 Full school uniform to be worn. 

 A waterproof bag for wet kit (a carrier bag will do). 

 No shampoo/shower gel or talc will be necessary. 

 Goggles if required. 

 All long hair to be tied back. 
 
It was brought to our attention, by a parent that a concessionary ticket can be purchased for the 
Cremyll ferry however this does not apply for groups.  We have contacted the ferry office and they 
have agreed a reduced rate for a £1 return trip each day.  We would be grateful if you could forward 
£10 to the school office to cover the cost of this fare. 
 
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact us and we will do our best to answer 
them. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Jo Dennehy 
Helen Illingworth 
Leisha Champion 
 
 
 

 
Head Teacher: Mrs Rebecca Norton 

 
     Email:  head@fourlanesend.cornwall.sch.uk 
     Website: www.fourlanesendprimary.co.uk 
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